
Cape – February 2022 
Steady state analysis has been completed and results were presented to customers on February 17th. 
The dynamic study has been underway and is anticipated to be complete by the end of February. 
Eversource anticipates the dynamic study results meeting with customers to occur in early March. 
Eversource has posted on the Distribution Group Study website the milestone schedule for the CIP filing 
process for each group in this group study as part of the next steps outlined in DPU 20-75B1. Please refer 
to this schedule for updates on when the impact study report with costs will be issued by group as well 
as the timing of Eversource’s CIP proposal submittal. 
 
Eversource’s intention is to keep all customers regularly informed (at least monthly) on the progress and 
discuss any significant risks or concerns Eversource encounters during the analysis. Factors that may 
impact the completion schedule and associated activities include but are not limited to: base case 
modeling issues; DER stability model issues; solution development for potential adverse system impacts; 
and/or significant Member Impact changes requiring review. 
 

 
1 https://fileservice.eea.comacloud.net/FileService.Api/file/FileRoom/14232299  

https://fileservice.eea.comacloud.net/FileService.Api/file/FileRoom/14232299

